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EAA Chapter 67 normally 

meets the first Monday of 

each month at 7:30 PM at 

the Noblesville Airport 

(Pitch-in dinner 6:30). 

Please check the calendar 

since there are occasional 

exceptions:  

 

Noblesville Airport (I80) 

14782 Promise Road 

Noblesville, Indiana 46060 

E-mail: Brian Crull  

avmgroup@aol.com 

317/201-6822 

/www.eaa67.org 
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Several members met at McAlisters for dinner before the meeting. 

 

President Brian Crull called the meeting to order. The Pledge of Allegiance 

was recited. 

 

No guests braved the cold to join us this evening. 

 

Treasurer Jeff Hammer was not able to attend the meeting. 

 

A big Thank You goes out to Allan Brown for building a cabinet to store our 

radios. 

 

As a tribute to Mike Hayden, Nick Bolan demonstrated his juggling abilities. 

òSo none of us can ever say we never him juggle.ó 

 

Mike Hayden's wishes were that all donations be given to EAA National 

Young Eagle foundation. We will continue taking donations thru the March 

meeting. There will be a commitment service in Logansport this spring. The 

family has requested we arrange a fly over for the service. Brian is looking 

into the particulars of the memorial wall at Oshkosh. 

 

Nick Bolan asked about the possibility of putting on a Young Eagles event 

at Sheridan. 

 

Brian attended the AOPA planning meeting for the Regional town hall meet-

ing at Indy Regional airport May 31. They are requesting our chapter help 

with the pancake breakfast. 

 

Respectfully submitted; Allan Grabeman 

WHERE ARE THE SKIS?  

http://www.airnav.com/airport/I80
http://maps.google.com/maps?f=q&source=s_q&hl=en&geocode=&q=40.0035000+/+-85.9645278
http://maps.google.com/maps?f=q&source=s_q&hl=en&geocode=&q=40.0035000+/+-85.9645278
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HANGAR FLYING 

 

 

 

While the winter snows covered the airport, 

Chapter 67 gathered and shared plans for 

the coming spring. 

 

 

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dinnner at  McAllesters 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nick Boland juggling while  

sharing stories about Mike Hayden. 
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Pa
FIELD OF DREAMS 

 

 

 

 

 Several of the members gath-
ered at the Carmel MCL Cafete-
ria on Saturday to share informa-
tion on current projects and plans 
for the spring flying season. 
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Pilot's Tip of the Week 

Climb Out Tactics 
Featuring Wally Moran   

 

 

 

 

Bob: 

"How about as we climb out - what are some of the ways that we can demonstrate that we're a pretty 

classy pilot as opposed to some yahoo out, you know, running around the air patch?" 

Wally : 

"Well, one of the things we can be looking at very closely is to make sure our wings are level. We 

need to check to see if our wings are level during the climb out and if we are using the proper 

amount of rudder to compensate for the left turning tendencies during the climb. 

If we're compensating for those tendencies by holding our right wing down instead of holding in 

right rudder, we're slipping. And if we're slipping during the climb out, we're not climbing as effi-

ciently as we could. We're climbing slower. So check those wings; make sure they're level. Make 

sure you have the proper amount of rudder in, and you'll get better performance out of the airplane. 

Naturally, as we're climbing we're going to make nice gentle turns. We're going to clear in front of 

the airplane from time to time. But as we ease the nose down to look for traffic we want to do that 

nice and gently. We don't want to put our passengers on the ceiling as we do that. We want to do it 

so that they don't even recognize that we're doing it." 

Bob: 

"I'm really glad you emphasized the clearing, Wally, because we're so very vulnerable with the nose 

of the airplane stuck up in the air, for a midair collision. It's probably not something we're con-

sciously thinking about, but we'd better integrate it into our flying because we're going to be pretty 

busy at that point." 

Wally : 

"Again, it needs to become a habit. And we still live in a see-and-be-seen environment. And if we 

aren't checking over that nose from time to time, we're not doing our job as airmen." 

 

Safety Corner:   
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 March 3, Chapter Meeting :  

6:00PM dinner at  McAlister's 

Deli 

April 7, Chapter Meeting :  

6:30PM Pitch-in dinner at  I80. 

April 1ñ6 SUNnFUN: 

May  5, Chapter Meeting :  

6:30PM Pitch-in dinner at  I80. 

May 31, AOPA  MEETING: 

Regional Airport 

June  2, Chapter Meeting :  

6:30PM Pitch-in dinner at  

I80. 

June 7, Metro. Open House 

June 14, Pancake fly-in  

June 28, Young Eagles:  

July 7, Chapter Meeting :  

6:30PM Pitch-in dinner at  

I80. 

July  28 ðAug. 3 EAA  AirVen-

ture 

Aug, 11, Chapter Meeting :  

6:30PM Pitch-in dinner at  

I80. 

 
EAA E VE NT S  O F  IN TE RE S T  TO  C H APT ER  67  

PRESIDENTõS CORNER:         ENOUGH ALREADY! 
Do I get a second that winter should end NOW?  I am ready to get back to seeing some grass and getting 

out and doing some flying. 
 

We have a busy event season coming up in the Indianapolis area. First up will be the big AOPA Regional 

Fly In at the Regional airport on May 31. One week after that, on June 7, will be the CAF Warbirds Expo/ 

Tom Wood Aviation Open House at Metro airport.  Our first Pancake Breakfast Fly In will be the next Sat-

urday, June 14. Sheridan Airport will be having their Fly In on Saturday June 21. 
 

In some way our members will be involved with all of these events. The AOPA Fly In's Pancake Breakfast 

will be hosted by the local EAA Chapters with Chapter 67 being the lead due to our expertise in doing 

these. The event at Metro, Chapter 67 will once again have a tent set up along with some planes to pro-

mote our Chapter and the Pancake Breakfast. We have done this the past couple of years and it has 

lead to bigger crowds at our Fly In. The Sheridan Fly In will involve many of our members since many of 

them are based out of Sheridan. Their Fly In this year will be a Fly In and not an Airshow. I think they also 

intend to make the airplanes more of the show than the cars. I know I would welcome that. 
 

What do all these events mean to the members of Chapter 67?  For the AOPA Fly In, we will be working 

with the other local EAA Chapters in hosting the Pancake Breakfast. This will be a great way to pull all 

the Chapters together and to also promote EAA to everyone that will be attending the Fly In. I am very 

excited about this event and all the good it can do for aviation in the area. 
 

Second is the CAF/ Tom Wood Open House at Metro. We will need a few members to come out and work 

our tent and to help lift kids in and out of my RV3. The families and kids love this and we usually end up 

having a line of kids waiting to sit in the plane and "Try it on". 
 

Our June 14 Pancake Breakfast will involve all the help we can get. If all goes as planned we should plan 

on a big turn out in both drive in people and number of planes flying in. With all the hard work you have 

done in the past, our Fly In's have turned into events people plan to attend each year. With the passing 

of Mike Hayden, we will need someone to step in and take over all the work he did on the pancake line. 

Big shoes to fill indeed. 
 

We will be working more on Safety training for the people that work the flight line at the Fly In's. This is a 

very critical area that we need to have everyone properly trained so we can continue to have a safe and 

incident free fly in. We will hold a safety training meeting in the next few months. 
 

Chapter 67 is the largest and most active EAA Chapter in the Indianapolis area and that is something 

you all should be proud of. I am proud of all the great members in our Chapter and all the hard work they 

put in to help us promote aviation to so many people thru our Fly In's and Young Eagle events. 

  Brian 
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BUY / SELL /TRADE (DONõS CORNER): 
All chapter members are invited to list items they would like to offer for sale or trade to 

other members. Please forward via e-mail to Brian Crull and they will be placed in the next 

monthõs news letter. 

FLT. TRAINING: SheridanñPhil Brown, CFII, MEIñ303/506-3886ñphil@sheridanftc.com 

FLT. TRAINING: NoblesvilleñLarry Jacobi, CFII, MEI, Glassñ(317) 508-0571-

Larryjacobi@sbcglobal.net 

ðððððððððððððððððððððððððððððððððððððð 

 We have a 1/4 share of our C172 N5240E at Noblesville Airport for sale. 

Ed Kaake 
14577 Chelsea Court 
Carmel, IN 46033 
317-844-1643 Home 
317-201-5033 Cell 

 

 

 

 

Larry Jacobi, ñ(317) 508-0571ð Has an open hangar for 

rent! Call Larry quick... 

EMBROIDERED HATS & SHIRTS 

$15.00 EA. 
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LOCAL FUEL PRICES: 
May change momentarily:  prices as of  2/18/2014 



8    

 

óFLY ï  INô    óDRIVE ï  INô  
EVENTS  2014 !! 

~  N OBLESVILLE   A IRPORT  ~   

14782 PROMISE ROAD   NOBLESVILLE, IN  

~  Identifier  ñI80ò on the Chicago Sectional  ~ 
 

 

 

 

 

  Sat. Jun.   14,  2014     8:00 a.m.      ñ BREAKFASTò 

  Sat. Aug. 23, 2014      8:00 a.m.       ñBREAKFASTò 

Sun. Oct. 5,  2014      12:00 p.m.      ñLUNCHò 
 

 

 

Featuring:  
 

     ñHOMEBUILT, RESTORED  &  MILITARY  AIRCRAFTò 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
    

    

 

    DISCOUNTS FOR  

    JOINING CHAPTER 67  

    AT AN EVENT!  
 

Great òFOOD & FUNó for the Whole Family ! 

Spon sored by: EAA Chapter 67  

~~~~ Rain or Shine! ~~~~  
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